
 

Principal’s Message 

Guru Nanak College for Girls, Sri Muktsar Sahib wishes to all those students who are appearing in the UG 

and PG semester examinations commencing from today i.e. 2-5-19. We have made the best possible 

arrangements for the smooth conduct of the examinations. Besides this, cooperation from students 

matter a lot for the success of this event. Students must bring their admit cards/ Roll No. slip issued by 

the Panjab University Chandigarh and college identity cards during their all examination days. Students 

are also requested to update themselves from the college website gncmkt.ac.in or from the following: 

 College Reception     01633-260229 

 Coordinator(MKT 01 and MKT 02)   Dr. Jasjeet Kaur  

 Coordinator (MKT 03 and MKT 04)   Mrs. Anshu Jindal 

 

For redressel of the grievances of the students, the college has also appointed the following officials: 

 Dr. Nirmaljeet Kaur (MKT 01) 

 Dr. Satinderpal Kaur (MKT 02) 

 Dr. Rana Baljinder Kaur (MKT 03) 

 Dr. Neena Mehta (MKT 04) 

 

    God Bless You All    

         Dr. Tejinder Kaur Dhaliwal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


